
APPENDIX 5B 
 

From: Lynda Gelfs [mailto:[Redacted for this report]]  
Sent: 28 October 2014 20:30 

To: Licensing 
Subject: Objections for Jimmy's license review 

I would like it to be known that I have serious concerns regarding operations at 

Jimmy's restaurant in the Lower High Street. 

Residing in Smith Street my family and I are often disturbed by the noise of breaking 

glass and large vehicles manoeuvring in the street and compound. These 

disturbances start in the early hours; we arise at 5.00am and large vehicles (usually 

refuse wagons) have arrived before I leave for work at 6.45am. There can still be 

disturbances long after the children have gone to bed (8.00pm) which wakes them 

up. I can't see the compound so do not know which restaurant they are visiting but 

whichever, they should not be arriving at these unsociable hours!  

Whilst manoeuvring to reverse into the compound the large wagons have had 

several near misses (one collision but little damage obvious when I checked) with the 

parked cars in the resident bays. The street is too narrow for these manoeuvres 
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